
 

 

 

 

Our PE days are: 

Tuesday — Yoga 

Wednesday — Football 

On both of these days, please make sure 

earrings are removed and hair is tied up. Children should come to school in their 

PE kit. This should consist of black/navy trousers or shorts and a plain white t-shirt. Norwich 

Road branded PE kit is available to purchase via our school website. 

https://www.norwichroadacademy.co.uk/ 
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It’s extremely important to attend school every day. There are exciting   

rewards for those that have excellent attendance. In Year 6, we are    

aiming for at least 98%. 

This term we will be studying a range of exciting topics including: 

understanding maps and their importance, the human body and 

how our hearts work and studying the city of Baghdad in history. 

Ask your children what they have learnt each day to find out 

more! 

In our English lessons this term, we are reading ‘Goodnight Mister Tom’ by 

Michelle Magorian. As our hook task, we learnt about evacuees in WW2 and 

even pretended to be one! We made our own gas mask boxes, identity labels, 

played games and looked at what might have been packed in a suitcase.. We 

will be learning parts of the story to write our very own narratives. 

Please ensure your child reads regularly at home. This not only helps to     

improve their reading and comprehension, but will also give them ideas to    

inspire their own writing. 

Please remember to put your child’s name in every item of clothing so that we can return items to 

their owner if they are lost. Children should be wearing a tie every day and a white shirt, not a 

polo top. They should also bring a water bottle to school every day. 

Welcome to the new year! 

Our value this term is ‘Be Proud’. We are very proud of how 

the children have settled into Year 6. They have shown a 

positive attitude and look very smart in their uniform. They 

are engaging well with their new leaning and understand 

the importance of this year. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss Hannah Archibald and Mr. Patrick Miles 


